
 
 

 

18th September 2019 

 

To: Parents of Pupils in the Junior School 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

 

 

 

National Poetry Day is celebrated each year in order to inspire people throughout the UK to enjoy, discover and share 

poems.  Following our successful event last year, we are once again marking the event with a Junior assembly on 

Monday 7th October at 9.00am in the Main Senior School Hall.  All classes will be participating and performing various 

poems, raps or songs of their choice.  Parents are warmly invited to this assembly which should last approx. 40 minutes. 

Please note that we have moved the date for our assembly this year so as not to clash with Goose Fair and the difficulties 

imposed due to local road closures and parking restrictions.   

 

I would also like to take this opportunity to say thank you for supporting Roald Dahl Day earlier this month – the school 

looked so bright and cheerful with everyone wearing lovely costumes or items of yellow clothing.  We also had a great 

response to our Book Fair.  

 

I hope that you can make our Poetry Assembly.  If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate in speaking to 

myself or your child’s class teacher. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs C Keyworth 

Literacy Co-ordinator 

 

 

 

 

  


